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I wish to make the following comments in relation to the responses to the Sos’s
request for additional information dated 14/8/23.

The proposals for the development of Site E05 are flawed. This site should be
excluded from the scheme.

 Isleham Bomber Plane Crash site. Sunnica may have obtained a licence from the
JCCC to ensure preservation of the immediate site. However that decision does
not take into account the impact of the site being surrounded by Solar Panels and
ultimately by the screening when it has grown. This will have a significant
detrimental impact to the village as the visual connection with the site will be lost
and with it the link with a part of its history and to the memory of the disaster
averted by the airmen’s brave actions. 

In relation to the Soil Classification, whilst the methodology used in assessing soil
types may follow the guidance I would query why on Site E05 Potatoes have yet
again been grown on this land. To my knowledge to grow such a crop is indicative
that the land is Subgrade 3a of the ALC and therefore cannot be included in the
scheme. 
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